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SUBJECT: Chocolate Decadence Recall

SUGGESTED

ACTION: Unclassified Recall; Multiple lines of chocolate products because they may contain
undeclared milk; Recommend notification of affected stores via phone, fax or e-mail.

From the information provided by FDA, the products being recalled were distributed in
the State of Indiana. There has been one allergic reaction complaint and confirmed to
date in Connecticut. The products were distributed nationwide through Internet sales
and through retail stores. Detail information is not available at this time. In addition, if
any recalled products are found, please notify this office at 317-233-7360.
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Recall -- Firm Press Release

FDA posts press releases and other notices of recalls and market withdrawals from the firms involved as a
service to consumers, the media, and other interested parties. FDA does not endorse either the product or

the company.

Chocolate Decadence Issues Allergy Alert on Undeclared Milk in Multiple Lines
of Chocolate Products

Contact:

Consumer

1-800-324-5018
www.chocolatedecadence.com'

Media
Larry Bradley
541-607-9073

2 North Meridian Street » Indianapolis, IN 46204

317.233.1325 tdd 317.233.5577
www.statehealth.in.gov

The Indiana State Department of Health supports Indiana’s economic
prosperity and quality of life by promofing, protecting and providing for
the health of Hoosiers in their communities.



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - September 12, 2011 - Chocolate Decadence, Eugene, Oregon, is
recalling multiple lines of chocolate products because they may contain undeclared milk. People who have
an allergy or severe sensitivity to milk run the risk of serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they
consume these products.

There has been one allergic reaction complaint and confirmed to date in Connecticut. The products were
distributed nationwide through Internet sales and through retail stores.

The products include Chocolate Decadence chocolate bars, almond clusters, assorted fruit clusters,
chocolate buttons (raspberry, espresso, pure dark, mint, peanut butter), truffles, fudge, and molded
chocolates.

The smaller packages are in clear cellophane bags with uniquely identifying paper wrappers. The bars are
wrapped in silver foil and wrapped in earth-toned paper wrappers (see attached label).

There are no codes, best by dates or expiration dates observed on the retail packages.

The recall was initiated when the Connecticut customer became ill after eating the chocolate. Subsequent
investigation revealed that the chocolate had been manufactured on production lines that had previously
been used to process milk chocolate.

Consumers who have purchased Chocolate Decadence and who have allergy or severe sensitivity to milk
are urged to return it to the place of purchase for a full refund. Consumers with questions may contact
Chocolate Decadence at 1-800-324-5018 from 8 AM-5 PM PST or at the company’s website
www.chocolatedecadence.com’.
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